
 

Monday, 11 Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2009 
The following is a synopsis of the latest Council Meeting  

 
Chiefs Attendance  
In – Chiefs Mike Delisle Jr., Mike Bush, Martin Leborgne, Rhonda Kirby, Peggy Mayo-Standup, 
Marvin (Melvin) Zacharie, Warren Lahache, Johnny Montour, John Dee Delormier, Peter Paul. 
 
Also present: OCC Chief of Staff Michael O’Brien, Jean Pommainville (Legal Services). 
 
Out – Chief Kenneth McComber (vacation). 
 
Housekeeping: 
  
Land Allotment 
Deferred. 
 
Travel 
Chief Mike Bush will be in Oneida, Wisconsin as part of his Interim Legislative Coordinating 
Committee duties from May 27 to 31. 
 
Follow-Up: Hydro Letter 
Presence of Lanny Jacobs and Ryan Rice. Hydro Quebec will be sent a letter demanding rent 
payments for land lease arrangement. This is regarding monies owing up to December 31, 2001. 
 
Update: QKR, Letter of Understanding and Mutual Respect 
Updates on various aspects of Kahnawà:ke and Quebec Relations. 
 
The following agenda item was discussed: 
  
Update: Matter Involving Ongoing Litigation 
Client/attorney privileged. Not for publication. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:20 am. 
 
 


